COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

4th February, 1932.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to previous correspondence regarding
the examination of the defective links of chain cable originally
supplied to the T.3.M.V. "CONCH", I shall be glad if ¥r. Dobson
wlll state the length of the link which broke and caused the loss
of the anchor and cable, and the internsal diameter of the chain
pipe.

#With regard to the statement contained in Hr.Dobson's
letter of the 26th ultimo regarding the link fouling in the
chain pipe, and to the fact that the link sheared &t the ends,

I shall be glad if he can explain in what manner the link could
have fouled to ceuse it to shear in the way it didﬁ
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW .




